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28th March 2024

Dear Year 8 Parents/carers

I am very pleased to let you know that we have recruited a Head of Year 8 to support the year group in Mrs

Gilham’s absence. Mrs Cooper Moulson will start at Bishop’s on the 15th April and I know that she is really

looking forward to getting to know our Year 8 pupils and their families. Mrs Cooper-Moulson is based locally

but has been working in Croydon for the past few years. Mrs Cooper-Moulson has written this to introduce

herself to you all:

‘Before joining Bishop's I have been working for a national women's employment charity, managing their

service delivery in Croydon. During this time I have worked closely with the secondary schools in Croydon to

support their young people, promoting the importance of education in helping them to succeed in their

future careers but also in empowering them to become productive members of their community. I am

looking forward to working with you all, to getting to know your young people, and to a successful summer

term ahead.'

I would also like to take this opportunity to record my appreciation for the support of the wider Head of

Year team as well as SLT colleagues who have supported the Year 8 form tutor team and the girls so ably

over the past term.

I wish you all a good Easter break.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs M Mansfield

Deputy Headteacher

“Pupils flourish and support each other to succeed”
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